
 

 

 

 

Southern Lily V449 – additional southbound call Nuku’alofa 
 

18th April 2019 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

To assist with inter-island cargo between Samoa’s & Tonga, empty 

container evacuation from all ports & promote a faster transit time for 

Tongan exports, Southern Lily V449 will make a second call in Nuku’alofa 

prior to returning to Auckland. 

 

 

The forward schedule will be as follows. 

 
Vessel Voy Auckland Nuku’alofa Apia Pago Nuku’alofa 

Southern Lily 449 In port 22-23/04 25-26/04 25-26/04 29-29/04 

Capitaine Cook 450 01-02/05 06-07/05 09-10/05 09-10/05 - 

Capitaine Cook 451 16-17/05 21-22/05 24-25/05 24-25/05 - 

Southern Lily 452 31-01/06 05-06/06 08-09/06 08-09/06 - 

Southern Lily 453 15-16/06 20-21/06 23-24/06 23-24/06 - 
* Southern Lily V449 southbound eta into Auckland on the 03/05/19 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 


